

嘉道理農場暨植物園公司 Kadoorie Farm & Botanic Garden Corporation

10 Feb 2009

Mr. Simon Ng Mannings (Asia) Consultant Ltd By fax 3168 2022

Dear Mr. Ng,

Re: Environmental Impact Assessment Study (Upgrading of Remaining Sections of Kam Tin Road and Lam Kam Road)

Thank you for your letter of Tuesday, 6 January 2009 regarding the EIA study you sent us.

We confirm you that no existing noise sensitive use in the KFBG. By the way, we would like to know more details of this project.

If you have any further information, please contact me at 2483 7252 or email to ericwong@kfbg.org

Yours sincerely,

Eric WONG

Operations Officer

Kadoorie Farm and Botanic Garden Corporation

SAROEI CORN A GOODEN TO NOT THE SAROEI CORN A GOODEN THE SARO